
Water Safety 

This year’s near historic snowmelt means that rivers are flowing much higher and considerably 
colder than usual. It’s best to stay out of rushing water -- even if you’ve swam there before -- as 
conditions are very different this year. Rivers will also have higher flows and colder water well 
into summer. Flows are less predictable as the snow melt accelerates in hot weather. Please be 
careful when boating. Always wear a life vest and swim with a buddy. 

For more information, visit pge.com/safety 


